Complaint. Lets move on this!

Helena Wooden-Aguilar
Assistant Director

External Civil Rights - US EPA
202-564-0792 (office)

wooden-aguilar.helena@epa.gov

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Clark, Renee" <Clark.Renee@epa.gov>

Date: October 29, 2014 at 3:34:05 PM EDT

To: "Wooden-Aguilar, Helena" <Wooden-Aguilar.Helena@epa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Region 1 Title VI Staff Person

Renee Clark

Team Lead

Office of Civil Rights
Environmental Protection Agency

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: October 29, 2014 at 1:25:31 PM EDT

To: "clark.renee@epa.gov" <clark.renee(@epa.gov>
Subject: Fw: Region 1 Title VI Staff Person

Reply-To: N

| would appreciate it if you can forward to the office of civil rights as it appears that the email address they use only
receives attention during an official comment period.

On Thursday, October 23, 2014 12:02 PM, [ ISINEETNEEEE ot

It has been a week since my message was first sent to Region 1.

| am requesting the forms to make an official complaint.

Please respond and provide forms. | also ask the that a letter of reprimand be placed in the personnel file of the staff
person who has failed to respond back to the initial inquiry.

Thank you.

On Thursday, October 16, 2014 4:03 PM, (I SINEEETNNENEGEGEGEE 1 ot



I am looking to communicate with the person responsible for Title VI matters as they relate to MassDEP EEA. More
specifically, | am inquiring about what oversight may have occurred by EPA Region 1 as it relates to the EPAs Office
of Civil Rights policy entitled: Guidance to Environmental Protection Agency Financial Assistance Recipients
Regarding Title VI Prohibition Against National Origin Discrimination Affecting Limited English Proficient Persons. |
do not believe that MassDEP EEA is operating in an manner that improves access to person with Limited English
Proficiency. | would appreciate you providing contact information for the EPA staff person who holds this
responsibility, including their email address, so that | can discuss this matter further.

Thank you.





